
NEWS FROM THE MILL 
 

SEPT/OCT 2020   

 
From the Desk of Mayor Bell 

Following the suggested guidelines that have been recommended to protect 

every citizen from this deadly COVID-19 pandemic is very important 

for each citizen to take note of the risk involved when you ignore the 

medical professionals’ guidelines. Please stay safe and healthy 

during this Pandemic. 

How to view the Taylor Mill Commission Meetings 
The City Commission in conjunction with Telecommunication Board of 
Northern Kentucky will air live both on the cable system on the TBNK 
Government Channel at Spectrum Channel 204 and Cincinnati Bell Fioptics 

channel 816.  You can also view the meetings live stream on www.tbnk.org/
togo2  or you can watch Facebook LIVE at www.facebook.com/
TBNKonline_videos.  If you miss the live presentations you can view replays 
of the meetings on Demand at TBNKtoGO link.   
 
On behalf of Commissioners Mark Kreimborg, Dan Murray, Rose Merritt and 
Caroline Braden thank all Taylor Mill citizens for your continued support now 
and in the future.  We are proud to serve Taylor Mill. Let us know how we are 
doing by contacting us via our website, phone, or email me at 
dbell@taylormillky.gov.  
                             Dan Bell, Mayor 

City Tax Rates Set 

The Taylor Mill City Commission voted unanimously to not raise property 
taxes this year.  The tax rate of  $4.54 per thousand or 0.454 dollars per 
$100.00 was adopted.  The city elected to use the compensating rate to 
determine our property taxes for fiscal year 2021.  Using the compensating 
the city commission was able to reduce the 2020 property tax rate from $4.58 
per one thousand to the rate of $4.54 per one thousand.  The new rate saves 
property owners a little money.  The commission has agreed to hold ad 
valorem tax on all personal property at the rate of $.772 dollars for each One 
Hundred ($100.00) dollars of the value thereof.  Tax bills should go out the 
first week of October and are due by December 31, 2020.  
 

Census Update 

Census Response 
Taylor Mill currently has a 80.1% for filling out the 2020 census. And ranks 
#85 in response for Kentucky.  Kenton County ranks #17 out of 120 counties. 
Residents still have until September 30, 2020 to register.  It is important to 
say registering means federal dollars to our area so please If you know 
anyone who has not registered please either assist them or call the city and 

our staff will assist them.  
 

Have a Question or Comment for the Commission 

Citizens may have city government questions from time to time so instead of 
posting them on Facebook for someone else to answer please call any 
commissioner or call or email the city CAO, Brian Haney.   Posting a 
comment or issue on Facebook will not get your question answered but 
calling or emailing or the city will get your question answered correctly and 
faster.    
During this Pandemic the city has been using virtual meetings however you 
can 1. submit a taped  videoed question 2. email our questions or 3. call CAO 
Haney.   859-581-3234 or  bhaney@taylormillky.gov  
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